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Friday 5th March 2021 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter! 

Each class has a blog page where information for your child’s class will be shared; please ensure 

you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren’t receiving notifications 

of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child’s 

class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in 

class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Mr. Cresswell, Mrs. Westie & Miss Seedhouse 

 

Reopening to all pupils 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming all pupils back to school on Monday 8th March.  We 

know that the children will have mixed emotions about returning and we have been busy discussing 

ways in which we can help children 

settle back into school as quickly as 

possible.   

 

Your child’s class teacher has posted a 

video on seesaw or the year group 

blog pages so have a look at this 

ahead of Monday – hopefully it will be 

reassuring for your child to watch.   

 

We will spend time looking at our 

rainbow rules next week and will ensure 

that our focus is on the children’s 

wellbeing as they settle back into 

school routines.  

 

Please check through the information 

on the school website regarding the full opening of school; there is information in this post regarding 

start and end times and reminders that will be helpful ahead of your child’s return on Monday 

morning. 

https://www.crossdaleschool.com/page/?title=Blogs&pid=6
https://www.crossdaleschool.com/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=2977
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Red Nose Day – Friday 12th March 2021 
On Friday 12th March it’s Red Nose day.  To help support the comic relief charity we’ll be having a 

non-uniform day where we’re asking everyone to wear something red.  If you wish to make a 

contribution to the charity, teachers will collect any donations from the children on the way into 

school.  

 

 

Hand Sanitiser in school - reminder 
If your child wishes to bring their own hand sanitiser into school, please ensure that this contains a 

minimum of 70% alcohol, as anything below this does not meet the required 

standard to be classed as virucidal. Not all hand sanitiser has enough alcohol to be 

protective against coronavirus (some only have 50% alcohol), where the required 

amount is 70% minimum.  We ask that should your child bring their own hand 

sanitiser into school, it is stored in their classroom tray for health and safety reasons.  


